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Federation of Grewelthorpe and Fountains CE Primary Schools

Believe Learn Flourish
“Faith, Hope and Love, but the greatest of these is Love.”​
1Corinthians 13:13









Dear Families,

As you are all aware, SATs week is fast approaching. The Year 6 children have been doing some booster sessions in school on Friday afternoons which will continue. However, we will also be offering sessions on a Tuesday after school this week and next week. Mrs Glover and Mr Scott will be running the sessions from 3.30 - 4.30pm.
They're voluntary of course, but we would love to see all the Y6 children attending if they can. There will be juice and biscuits to encourage them! 

Best Wishes,

Pam Acheson
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